
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LDA Watch Update on Shanganagh Project and Dundrum Project 

The following is an update supplied by the Land Development Agency on March 31st 2022: 

 

  
Shanganagh: 

• The contractor tender process is ongoing and construction is expected to start in the Autumn  

  

Dundrum: 

• The planning application for 977 units has been lodged today (30/03/1980(2022?)) for the 

CMH site with a construction commencement subject to an implementable grant of planning 

permission  

  
  
 

- For reference, the highlighted 2022 is an expected error. The original correspondence says 

1980, but we can presume this is supposed to say 2022. 

 

  

 


